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OFFICIAL STATEMENT TO MR. SAMUEL KIM 

 

13th June 2018 

Dear Mr. Kim, 

 

 The IAMA strongly condemn your act of impersonation against one of our members, the 

Commonwealth of Newland. 

 

While we understand that you are fundamentally a fan of the map and did not mean to 

disrespect the map maker, we hope you recognise the fact that Newland is under Avrinian rule 

since the conference on the 23rd October 2017, where 

the former president of the Federal Republic of 

Newland, the original creator of the map, issued a 

statement saying, “the Federal Republic of Newland (is) 

to be deemed as a territory of the Republic of Avrin”. 

(See figure) As a fan of the map, we hope you would 

abide to the map maker’s will, and recognise the 

Republic of Avrin to be the sole legitimate successor of 

the map. 

 

We are also very disappointed in the intergovernmental organisation that you were admitted 

to, for they have failed to check whether if you are the legitimate creator of the map. We recommend 

that you may attempt to join the respective organisation as an “independent member”, or its 

equivalent, the same way you applied to join the IAMA, as it would mean that you do not claim a 

specific map. Alternatively, you may also set up your own Minecraft state—with what you have sent 

us during your application, we feel confident that you have the ability to set up an original nation of 

your own in Minecraft. Despite your application being rejected after a majority vote, a number of 

our members felt that you had the potential. 

 

Once again, while we admire your determination to revamp the map of Newland, we hope that 

you would respect the map maker’s will, and thus, the Republic of Avrin’s sovereignty on the 

Commonwealth of Newland. 

 

Regards, 

Executive Council of the IAMA 


